Dover Announcements

This Week At Dover:

Today

9:00 AM Sunday School 10:00 AM Coffee & Fellowship 10:30 AM Worship Service

Welcome to our new pastor

We are delighted that God has answered our prayers for a new senior pastor. Please welcome Pastor Tim and his wife, Judy, to our church family. Many of you met them when Tim had his candidate weekend on April 8. Tim and Judy moved from Bartlett, IL, where they served at an Alliance church in Bartlett since October of 1999. He has served in full-time ministry with the Christian and Missionary Alliance for over 25 years. Pastor Tim's email is pastortim@doverchurch.org and his cell number is (630)550-2266. Judy's email is poferljudy@gmail.com and her cell number is (630)965-7587. Pastor Tim will start in the office on June 18.

Children's Ministry Updates

Today - Children's Church at 10:30 AM (for kids age 4 - 2nd grade)

Teacher: Kari Beadner

Helpers: Brayden Christoffel, Kienna Lassen, and Simeon Bundt

Next Sunday - Children's Church at 10:30 AM

Teacher: Edie Lackey

Helpers: Darby Schuiteman, Josiah Bundt, and Sarah May

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thank You to Lisa Scheitler for the work that she did in painting the nursery!

If you are interested in a **church banquet table**, please contact Dick Jongewaard.

Crossroads Teens Encounter Christ (TEC) is accepting applications for a retreat at the First Reformed Church in Rock Rapids, Iowa. TEC is an interdenominational three-day Christian retreat designed to help high schoolers learn more about their faith and their community. The next TEC is June 22-24, 2018. To learn more, visit www.CrossroadsTEC.com/apply or email CrossroadsTEC.@gmail.com.

Updates from the Champions of Dover Ministries

VBS this summer? Little to no response has been received from the Dover family who are available to volunteer for VBS in August. A decision needs to be made by June 15. If you want to see VBS happen, now is the time to respond! The dates are **August 6-9, 9:30 am - 12:00 noon**. Volunteer early by filling in the "VBS Helper Chart" posted on the Kid's Ministry Table or contact Jen Vogel. The response we receive will determine whether or not we will host VBS this summer at Dover.

Summer Sunday school - All are invited to join each week as we look into our Core Values as members of the Alliance. Children through adults are welcome for this class. Nursery will be provided for children whose parents do not choose to bring them to class.

Installation Service for Pastor Tim Poferl will be on Sunday, June 24. Rob Storey, district superintendent from the district office will come to do the installation service.

Potluck - We will have a potluck on Sunday, June 24, after the installation worship service. Come and join us as we welcome Pastor Tim and his wife Judy to the Dover family. Please bring one hot and one cold dish to share. No desserts are needed because we will have a large cake. All are welcome!

Office hours - The church office will not be open on Thursday (6/14) and Friday (6/15).

C&MA Women's Ministries' National Project - Please support our National Project by contributing financially to fund special projects by our international workers for overlooked women around the world. Please donate by June 18. You may contribute through Dover. Designate your donation to the Women's National Project.

Lost and Found - Several items have been left at church, especially coffee mugs and water bottles. If you left any items at church, please look for them in the Lost and Found located near the coat rack across from the mailboxes. Please be sure to check.

Get involved at Dover. If you are interested in Baptism, Membership, Child Dedication, or any of the following ministries: Children, Youth, College, Women's, Men's, or any other ministry, please feel free to contact one of the elders, or contact the church office by email at office@doverchurch.org or by phone at (712)737-8442.

FINANCIAL UPDATE	LAST WEEK		YTD	
Mission Fund	\$	716	\$	50,806
Benevolent Fund	\$	525	\$	4,552
General Fund Need	\$	6,667	\$	146,674
General Fund - Actual Giving	\$	5,830	\$	123,978
General Fund Expenses	\$	1,623	\$	90,807

NOTES	Ways to Give
	In Person - Place checks
	or cash in an offering
	envelope and drop in the
	offering plate as it goes by.
	Online - Visit the
	www.doverchurch.org
	website, click on 'Online
	Giving' or scan the QR Code
	below to set up a one-time
	or recurring donation.
	奥森美

Dover Avenue Alliance Church

417 3rd St. NE • Orange City, IA 51041 • (712)737-8442

Email: office@doverchurch.org Website: www.doverchurch.org

Ian Schuiteman - Head Elder Ben Patzlaff - Worship Leader Tim Henriksen - Youth Ministry Director **Beth Huev** - Administrative Assistant **Ingrid May** - Financial Secretary

jan.schuiteman1@gmail.com ben@doverchurch.org tim@doverchurch.org beth@doverchurch.org ingrid@doverchurch.org



DOVER CHURCH

June 10, 2018

Welcome

More Than Conquerors

Welcome & Greeting

Mighty to Save

How Great is Our God

Announcements

Prayer - Mike May

Offering

Revelation Song

Message - Chuck Mork

How Great is Our God

Benediction

TODAY'S SERVICE TEAM

Greeters – Darrell & Georgia Johnson, Paul Lubbers

Ushers - Dennis Olson, Jeff Lackey, and Ron Wheeler

Coffee - Jay Schuiteman

Worship Team - Ben Patzlaff, Steve Mason, Kauline

Groskreutz

Audio/Visual - Josiah Bundt and Doug Vogel